
West Chester News
You All Are Awesome!

WEEKEND MEALS
There will be an opportunity for parents to pick up meals for the
weekend for students. On Fridays (10-12), you can come to the
school and get breakfasts and lunches for the weekend. Please
use the side parking lot by the gym. Volunteers will bring the meals to your car. For tomorrow
(9/18), we will be limited to 50-75 meals. We can add more next week if needed.

MORE INFORMATION
COMING SOON!

JOIN PTO!
This letter was sent home
earlier this week.

NO PEANUTS!

UNIQUE OPPORTUNITY FOR WEST
CHESTER
We are partnering with The Salvation Army to meet the needs
of our families and those in our community. There is a �yer
attached that gives a snapshot of some of the opportunities
that are available to you. We are so excited about this
partnership!
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